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Media Release                                                         For Immediate Release 

 

4 May 2020 

 

Service Resumption of Three Chong Hing Bank Branches 
 

Chong Hing Bank (the “Bank”) announced that its Sham Shui Po Branch, How Ming Street Branch and Tin Chak 

Estate Branch will resume service from 5 May 2020 (Tuesday).  

 

All its branches in Hong Kong will maintain special business hours: 9:30 am – 3:30 pm on Mondays to Fridays, 

9:30 am – 12:00 noon on Saturdays. How Ming Street Branch and Kowloon Bay Branch are closed on Saturdays. 

 

Customers are advised to use Chong Hing “Mobile Banking”, “Internet Banking” or “Phone Banking” to carry 

out the necessary banking transactions. For details, please visit www.chbank.com or approach our branch staff. 

 

For further information, please call the Bank’s Customer Services Hotline at (852) 3768 6888. 
 

– End – 
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